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Internal Quality Assurance Cell decided to conduct one day workshop on 

'Pharmaceutical Industry: Opportunity for Science Students' in association with 

Symbiosis Pharmaceutical Pvt. Ltd., Sangli. The theme of the workshop was 

designed by keeping in mind the career opportunities for B. Sc. III year and M.Sc. 

Analytical chemistry students in pharmaceutical industries. The Department of 

Chemistry and the Department of Microbiology took the initiatives for the 

successful organisation of the workshop. 

 

The workshop was inaugurated in the presence of Mr. R. I. Inamdar, Quality 

Head, Symbiosis Pharmaceutical Pvt. Ltd. Sangli. The function was chaired by 

Principal Dr. D. G. Kanase. Dr. Amit R. Supale, IQAC Coordinator gave a foreword. 

Mr. R. I. Inamdar in his keynote address talked about the overall functioning 

of pharmaceutical industries. He also spoke on various opportunities for students 

in such industries. He motivated the students to gain both the theoretical as well 



as practical knowledge. He shared his valuable experience with students. He also 

clarified the doubts of students. 

In the first session after the break, Mr. Rahul Powar, Analytical Chemist 

explained the analytical instrumentation techniques. The session was chaired by 

Dr. Mrs. J. V. Kurhekar. 

 

After Lunch, in the Second session Mr. Rahul Patil, Quality Control Manager 

gave brief information about good laboratory practices. He also talked about the 

functioning and importance of the quality control department. He discussed 

various SOPs of analytical instruments. He elaborated on the various skills that 

need to be adopted to become a good chemist. The session was chaired by Dr. Amit 

R. Supale. 

 

After the Tea break the panel discussion took place. All of three resource 

persons interacted with student and faculty participants. The session was chaired 

by Dr. A. M. Sargar. 



The workshop was concluded in the presence of Prin. Dr. D. G. Kanase. Dr. 

A. M. Sargar offered a vote of thanks. The feedback received from participants 

indicates the success of the workshop. 82 students and faculty members 

participated in the workshop. 

 

 


